Tutor Survey Questions and Results: Five Tutor Respondents 

Themes and Key Points

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Faculty members are pleased with the tutoring that students receive from the Writing Center.

· Tutors appreciated the opportunity to get to know faculty members on an individual level.

· The small groups facilitated ease of conversation, as well as a sense of community and connection. A panel format is not conducive to connection.

· Faculty shared their expectations of students.

· Faculty offered more comprehensive tutoring guidance due to the small-group setting.

· The time structure provided for the meet-and-greet was not effective in allowing the tutors to meet with each faculty member. 

· There is a preference for more faculty visits and constructive feedback.


Survey Question 1. What was your biggest takeaway from the faculty meet & greet session held at the beginning of the semester?

Answer: Faculty highly value tutors

Answer: My biggest takeaway was that each faculty member had their own unique personality.

Answer: It was much more beneficial to speak individually to faculty.

Answer: It was nice to hear from each faculty member’s background and perspective of their expectations for their classes.

Answer: For me, the biggest takeaway was just feeling a stronger sense of community. I liked getting to speak with faculty in small groups because it was a much more personal and intimate interaction as opposed to a panel with an audience. I felt like I really got to know some of them not just as faculty, but also as kind and approachable people with lives outside of their professions. They were also able to give us more in-depth advice in regards to tutoring and interacting with students.



Survey Question 2: What would you like to see next time?

Answer: More faculty members and food  

Answer: Next time it would be great if the time with each faculty member was limited to 5-8 minutes so that we have time to meet each one.

Answer: The more visits the better.

Answer: I enjoyed seeing the positive attitudes from the faculty and hearing the words of appreciation. It helps to have a positive start to the semester.

Answer: The biggest issue for me was just the time constraint. Not every group got to speak with every faculty member because there was so little time for each session. Extending the time by even just five minutes per session may help with this.


Survey Question 3: Do you have any other feedback?

Answer: No, other than the meet & greet session is a great idea (at individual tables, and not a panel)

Answer: I loved meeting each person in this way, what a great idea!
Answer: Is there feedback from faculty beyond “You guys are great”?
Answer: Having time to have both free talk discussions as well as table discussions allowed the faculty and tutors to have better rapport prior to the semester commencing. It would be helpful to have faculty share what they do or don’t prefer, such as using first person, how they have their students utilize the writing center, giving extra credit or requiring students to come into the center.
Answer: I think this is a much better mechanism for meeting and speaking with faculty than the panels we were using in the past. There was no pressure to speak in front of everyone because it was a small group setting, and I felt more comfortable asking questions as well as sharing my own thoughts. To me, these small group sessions are more inclusive and are more encouraging of dialogue.

